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Press release May 31, 2016

Eniro postpones presentation of interim report for the second
quarter 2016

The Board of Directors of Eniro AB (publ) announces that the date of publication of the interim report
for the second quarter will be pushed back from July 15 until August 24, 2016.

Since the Annual General Meeting on April 27, 2016, Eniro has a new board of directors. A given part
of a new board’s tasks is to analyze the company’s businesses and capital structure. As part of this
work the board needs to carry out an in-depth analysis of the company’s businesses. The Board
needs more time for this analysis and has therefore decided to push back the publication of the interim
report for the second quarter until August 24, 2016.

For more information, please contact:
Bjorn Bjornsson, Chairman of the Board, +46 70 3998016

This information is such that Eniro AB (publ) is required to disclose in accordance with the Swedish Securities Market Act
and/or the Financial Instruments Trading Act. The information was submitted for publication on May 31, 2016, at 9.00 am
(CET).

Eniro is a leading search company for individuals and businesses in the Nordic region. With quality-assured content and an
unrivalled user experience Eniro inspires local discoveries and makes local communities thrive. Eniro's content is available
through internet and mobile services, printed directories, directory assistance and SMS services. Each week Eniro Group’s
digital services have 8.1 million unique visitors who perform 14.5 million searches. Eniro Group has about 1,800 employees
and operations in Sweden, Norway, Denmark, Finland and Poland. The company is listed on Nasdag OMX Stockholm
[ENROQ] and headquartered in Stockholm. In 2015, revenues amounted to SEK 2,438 m, with a profit before depreciation
(EBITDA) of SEK 383m. More on Eniro at www.enirogroup.com.
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